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March 17, 2020 Submitted by President Larry Miller 

In an effort to support the goals identified by MPS as essential to the accomplishment of the MPS 
Vision and Mission, the President’s activities during the month of March 2020 included the following: 

 

ACADEMIC ACHIEVEMENT 

Attended the following events: 
• Read to students at Riverwest Elementary 

• K-8 school recruitment fair 

• Took part in the teacher/staff in-service at Madison High School  

 

STUDENT, FAMILY, AND COMMUNITY ENGAGEMENT 

Attended various community events, including: 
• A Beyond the Boardroom event at Lincoln School of the Arts 

• Four Black Lives Matter at Schools events 

• The memorial celebration for Ceasar Stinson 

• The Retirement Taskforce meeting 

• The Milwaukee Library Board meeting 

• The Democratic Party Committee Convention presentation to Martin Luther King 

Elementary students 

• Met with board of America’s Black Holocaust Museum 

  

 

EFFECTIVE AND EFFICIENT OPERATIONS 

• Attended news conference at Central Office with Dr. Posley, Mayor Barrett, & 

Commissioner Kawalik on COVID-19 

• Attended News Conference with Superintendent at South Division during hand-out of 
food and study packets 

• Attended Governor Tony Evers news conference at the State Capitol  



* * * * * 

 


